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COVID-19 Mitigation Report and Return to Learn Plan 
 
 
Background: 

The Iowa Department of Education is requiring all schools to submit a Return to Learn plan by 
July 1. 
 
The federal CARES Act is providing our district with $120,000 for mitigation efforts. 
 

 
 
Products on Order: 

These are some of the products we plan to 

deploy in August to address health concerns 

with our staff and students. 

 
 
Infrared Body Temperature Detector 

 
 

Cordless Electrostatic Backpack Sprayer 

 
 
 
Cordless Electrostatic Handheld Sprayer 

 
 

 
 
Recommended Action: 

I suggest the board discuss this issue and offer any guidance they may have for the school 
administration. 


